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The Top Twelve Sales for June 2014 (before discounts): 

#1----$3094.33 

#2----$1701.67 

#3----$1492.35 

#4----$1229.87 

#5----$821.00 

#6----$799.50 

#7----$720.45 

#8----$691.55 

#9----$672.60 

#10---$576.22 

#11---$552.01 

#12---$466.30

Sales for the month of June were $22,744.45!  Business is picking up again. We had a couple of slow months 

earlier this spring, but sales going up again.  

 

 What are you doing to increase the business at the store? Are you talking it up on your Face Book accounts? Are 

you talking to your acquaintances about your booth and the store in a positive way? Are you POSITIVE about the 

store when you are IN the store?? Customers hear what is said in and around the store, and believe me 

word travels FAST!!! The success of the store begins with the success of each of the individual vendors.  You have 

a stake in this, so spread positive things about the store as if YOUR business depends on it, BECAUSE it DOES!!!  

One of our new vendors understands this, from the first day she had stock in her booth, she had several people 

stopping by simply because SHE is excited about her booth and the store and she let them know! 

 

Welcome to our five new vendors!!! We are very happy to have you with us! Several new faces this month! 

Get to know them, they are great people and have wonderful items!!  

 
Don’t you just love the front displays Linda S and crew design??? Thank you so much Linda and all who help her! 

 
A Reminder about work time: you are the eyes for everyone else in the store when you are working.  

Workers need to be aware of who is in the store, where the customers are, and what is going on.  ALL 

Workers need to be on the floor; not reading, not knitting, not crocheting, not working on their booths, and 

not up front talking with the staff. If the staff needs you to help with a large order, they will let you 

know! 
 

PLEASE, ALL LIGHTS IN YOUR BOOTHS need to be on timers!!! Would you leave 20 or 30 light bulbs on in 

your home 24-7?  

 

Another gentle reminder; items need to be inside your booths, not sticking out in the aisles. 

 

Just a word concerning closing time… Please, finalize transactions, restocking, or cleaning your booth before 

closing time. The staff needs to have time to close out the till and do their closing work after closing.  It is 

really unfair to keep them.  Remember, they are on store time, not your time!!!  

 

There seems to be a lot of empty spots on the calendar for July; please get signed up as soon as you can 

each time a calendar comes out. The calendar is available for signing up on the 5th of the month prior. So 

August calendar comes out July 5th.  

 

Please do not leave your wrapping paper, Styrofoam pieces or peanuts for us. We cannot and do not use them 

and we have to haul them off.  So please do us a favor and take them home and dispose of them there. AND 

PLEASE; take home any LARGE broken items instead of leaving them for us to haul off.  
      

Scott’s Thoughts:   Off with the “grands” and some of their friends today!!! YUP! Fishing! 

Again, thank you for all you do for the store and for Bonnie and me. We both appreciate your loyalty and willingness to do what is 
needed for the good of Keepers Corner. 

Great vendors and great customers… what a winning combination. 


